From: Ken Faulkner

To: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

Cc: Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD; Richard Harrell; Robin Hughes
Subject: [EXT] Intrepid SWD No. 2 - API#30-015-45441

Date: Monday, January 25, 2021 1:37:06 PM

Philip,

As a follow up to our conversation, Intrepid is requesting that the Intrepid SWD No. 2 salt water
disposal well be permitted by OCD as a UIC Class Il well which will receive oil and gas related and
exploratory production wastes only (i.e. any UIC Class Il fluid or oil field waste defined in 19.15.2.7
NMAC). We apologize for any confusion. Please let me know if you need anything further from us in
order to proceed.

Ken Faulkner, PE
Environmental Manager
Intrepid Potash - New Mexico, LLC

575.234.3881 office
601.259.5217 cell

210 Red Cloud Road
PO Box 101
Carlsbad, NM 88220
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